
Regretfully due to Health and Safety animals  -cattle & 

equine - are no longer able to access the Lake, from the 

time that you arrive at the show till Sunday 9.00am.  

After this time you are free to do so BUT if your horse gets 

loose and causes an incident the Upper Clutha A&P Show will 

not be responsible under any circumstances. Strictly owner 

responsibility. 

 

If you breach this condition you will be asked to leave the 

show and no refund will be offered.  
 


